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INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A RESEARCH STUDY: 
Investigating the delivery of the 

PEERS® interpersonal skills curriculum delivered via Zoom 

Sarah K. Howorth, PhD, BCBA-D, Assistant Professor, UMaine 

Libby Stone-Sterling, PhD, Director Maine Division of Vocational Rehabilitation 

• We are looking for individuals between the ages of 14-24 to participate in interviews 

conducted via phone or Zoom (30-60 minutes) to determine eligibility to participate in a 

research study.

• You will be asked to complete some surveys before the skills sessions begin, and again 

after they end. Each time it will take about an hour to complete these forms.

• If eligible, social skills group sessions will take place once per week for a total of 90 

minutes via Zoom. There will be 6-12 participants in each group. Your teen must be 

willing to participate in 13 of the 16 weekly sessions.  

If you would like to participate and/or have questions about this 
study, please contact: libby.stone-sterling@maine.gov 




